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Delays in the Availability of Passports in
Philippine Embassies and Consulates General

The Department of Foreign Affairs (DFA) Office of Consular Affairs
informs the public that due to disruptions in the services of its logistics
partners following the declaration of an enhanced community quarantine in
the whole of Luzon effective 17 March 2020, there will be delays in the
delivery and availability of passports in Philippine Embassies and
Consulates General until normal operations resume once the quarantine
period ends.

Passport applicants with questions or emergencies may get in touch
with the Philippine Embassy or Consulate General where they filed their
passport application.

The Philippine Consulate General in Vancouver may be contacted at
telephone 604-685-1619 or email vancouverpcg@telus.net.

Thank you.

18 March 2020

Suite 660 - 999 Canada Place, Vancouver, B.C. V6C 3E1, Canada
Tel. No. +1 (604) 685-1619 / Fax No. +1 (604) 685-9945
Www.vancouverpcg.org




